
  

  

 

USHERS: Please check-in early if you 

are scheduled for next Sunday, 

5/26/19 – Erik Greene, Chester Mohr, 

Rick Ruppe, and Tom Greene. If you 

cannot make it, please arrange 

your own substitute.  

 

PRAYER CHAIN: If you have a prayer 

request you would like to have put 

on the prayer chain, please contact 

Tricia Hoyer (558-8797 or 

triciahoyer@yahoo.com). 

 

CHURCH MEMBERSHIP: If you are 

interested in becoming a member 

of WBC, please contact an elder or 

the church office to set up a time to 

meet with the elders to discuss the 

process. 

 

PICTORIAL DIRECTORY: Our church 

directory is available in hard copy & 

digitally. For a digital copy, 

download the app “Church 

Directory” and search for WBC.  

Or from a computer, go to 
members.instantchurchdirectory.com 

 

Wi-Fi PASSWORD: If you would like to 

use our church Wi-Fi (WBC-Wireless), 

the password is: wbcconnect 

 

HEARING ASSISTANCE AVAILABLE: If 

you are having trouble hearing the 

sermon, please let an usher know or 

ask at the sound booth, and we will 

get you set up with a hearing 

assistance receiver.  
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Leadership & Staff of WBC 
 

If you are a guest, we are excited that you are here.  

Please fill out a contact card found in the pew in front of 

you so that we may get acquainted and minister to you 

more effectively.  

Sunday, May 19, 2019 

9:30 a.m. 

“The Church is Under Construction” (Part 1)    
Matthew 16:13-17 

 

Message by:  

Charles Heck 



Today at W.B.C.   

9:30 a.m. 
 

 
 

• Nursery: Birth - Up to 2 years 

• Toddler Class: Toddlers have Sunday School during the first hour 

and a toddler church in the second hour. 

• Preschool (3-5 yr. olds): Parents, please take your children to their 

classrooms any time after 9:20. Preschool Sunday School is first 

hour, and preschool church is during the 2nd hour. 

• Praise Factory Kids: Kindergarten - 5th Grade: Children will meet 

their teachers in the lobby by the steps as soon as church is 

dismissed. 

• Youth: 6th Grade and Up: Middle and high schoolers will go to 

their classroom after half-time refreshments. 
 

  
 
 

Welcome 
 

Worship in Song: 

Your Majesty 

Come Behold the Wondrous Mystery 
 

Announcements  

Worship with Giving/Prayer 
 

Worship in Song: 

Immovable Our Hope Remains 

Uncreated One 
 

“The Church is Under Construction” (Part 1) 

Matthew 16:13-17 

Speaker: Charles Heck 
 

Worship in Song: 

This Is What We Believe 
 

Benediction 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

11a.m.  Old Testament Class – “Psalms” (Part 1) 

Fundamentals of Faith – “How to Know the Bible”  

Fighters’ Class – Psalm 139: 4-5 
 

 
 

May 1-31st  Missions in May 

May 22nd  Deacons Meeting (7:30 p.m.) 

May 24th Youth Group at the Denny’s (6:30-8:30 p.m.) 

May 25th NexGen Men’s Study (8:30 a.m.) 

 

 
 

 

WBC VBS 2019 – “Athens: Paul's Dangerous Journey for Truth” will be held 

June 10th -14th from 6:00-8:15pm for children going into K-5th grade. A 

preschool class is available for volunteers’ children as well as siblings of WBC 

attendees. Register at https://vbsmate.com/WBCATHENS. 
 

MISSIONS IN MAY – For the month of May, we are collecting financial gifts to 

give to our missionaries in December as Christmas gifts. If you’d like to 

participate in this act of love toward our missionaries, please mark your 

check or cash envelope as “Missions in May” and place it in the offering 

plate. Thank you. So far, we have received $587.00. 
 

GRADUATION OPEN HOUSE – Christian Booker is graduating, and the Bookers 

would like to invite everyone to celebrate with them today at an Open 

House at their home (6215 E. Jacqueline) from 4:30-7:00 pm. 

 

FREE – There are items in the north foyer that are free for the taking. Please 

help yourself to the items you would like (this does not include the children’s 

play equipment nor the benches, Thank you). 
 

 

Missionary of the Month: Rachel Vogler Wiebe 

Prayer Requests: 

→ Pray for Rachel this summer as she will be working on funding: that the 

Lord will provide what she needs and that she would continue to trust in and 

depend on Him to provide. Pray also that Steven and Rachel would grow in 

their relationship over the summer. 

→ Pray for Summer Navs - We will have weekly meetings on Thursday nights 

for students staying in Wichita (which tends to be quite a few). We'd love to 

see good fellowship and community among students over the summer. 

→ Pray for our student laborers, that God would develop their character 

and relationship with Him this summer and prepare them for the work of 

evangelism and discipleship next fall. We constantly dream of and pray for a 

movement of the gospel on campus, and that is the vision we want to build 

into our leaders (student laborers). 

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE 

JUST FOR CHILDREN 
 

The verse for this week is: Set 4, Week 20 

Psalm 139:6-8 

Here is web address if you would like to visit the 

Fighter Verses web page: www.fighterverses.com 

 

 

 

 

TODAY 

 

COMING UP 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

https://vbsmate.com/WBCATHENS
http://www.fighterverses.com/

